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The Newsletter Ministry provides news and events on a weekly basis.
The newsletter is a practical way to keep the members of Zion up-to-date and familiarized with
what’s going on in the ministry.

  

The newsletter is also provided as a tool of encouragement with poems, readings, and a word
from our Bishop.

  

The newsletter also incorporated the weekly newsletter to our website, this keeps our worldwide
web family up to date on the news of Zion.
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